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“Temperatures in the arctic are rising at twice the rate of the rest of the world”
By Clodagh Murray
Artic foxes are widely known for their snow-white fur and ability to withstand freezing cold temperatures. Weighing about 7-15 pounds, these beautiful animals are about as tall as an A4 sheet of paper. 
[bookmark: _Int_vRMuAWxe]They are listed as a population of least concern. So that means they are safe. Right? Although they are not at a major risk of extinction, the arctic fox has been identified as a species that may be hit the hardest by global warming. 
Unfortunately, due to the rapid rise in temperatures, the snow caps are melting in the arctic, making the arctic foxes more vulnerable. This is because they cannot camouflage into the snow as easily and are more likely to be attacked and killed by predators.
With the winters getting warmer, this creates two main problems for an arctic fox's food supply. Firstly, red foxes are pushing into the arctic fox's territory because they can withstand the new temperatures and as a result are increasing the competition for prey. Secondly, with the milder winters, melt freeze and flooding increases reducing the quality of snow and therefore compromising rodent survival which the foxes prey on. 
[bookmark: _Int_vz3TQRBt]When the rodent populations and a fox's food supply is high, it increases the chances of a fox successfully carrying pups. Whereas when the food supply is lower, it decreases the chance of a successful pregnancy. Most of the time, even if a fox successfully carried pups, their chance of survival is low and because of the constant fluctuation in rodents. Most do not make it to adulthood and die at a youthful age. This is heartbreaking!
But there is hope! Many wildlife foundations and associations are taking in arctic foxes and keeping them safe from large threats. Some associations are setting up campaigns such as the ‘center for biological diversity.’ This association is working hard to fight for increased protection for species, like the arctic fox, that have been hit the hardest by the climate crisis. 
So, the question is, are you going to sit and feel bad for these foxes and then go about your day? Or are you going to do something about it?
You decide.


	
	
	



